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BARRIE CENOTAPH RESTORATION PROJECT

Allan Zaba, Chairman of the Veterans Club of Barrie addressed City Council to provide an open delegation
concerning the Barrie Cenotaph Restoration Project. He stated that the Town of Innisfil and Township of
Springwater had donated funds to restore the cenotaph. Mr. Zaba advised that according to his research, the
cost of the restoration would be approximately $65 per name. Mr. Zaba requested that members of Council
consider a donation to the restoration project as most of the names on the cenotaph are former Barrie
residents.

Members of City Council asked a number of questions related to the delegation.
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